
      

 

 

[Circular No.-H/19-20/01] 

Date: 26/04/2019 

Dear Parent 

Your child is going home for the first monthly weekend outing. Kindly note the following: 

1. – Stationery- Pencils/Pen etc. are supposed to be provided by parents each month. Please 

do not expect the school to arrange for this. 

2. – It is clearly written in the school hostel rules that the boys must have a neat haircut. 

Please ensure that they come back with proper haircut. 

3. All boarders must tag all their clothes. 

4. All boarders must report on 28/04/2019 between 5pm and 7pm. Late comers will be 

fined as per the school rules and entry will NOT be allowed thereafter. 

Regards  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Circular No. – H/19-20/02 

           15th May, 2019 

Dear Parent, 

Holidays are the time when you can connect with your child in many ways. Parents are the first and 

the most important teacher for a child. You can encourage your child to participate in many 

educational activities at home and quench their thirst to learn and develop their skills and strengthen 

your bond with them. 

 

Please adhere to the following points: 

1. Kindly ensure that holiday homework is done and submitted on arrival. 

2. Please ensure that a regular routine is followed and apart from studies the child reads story 

books, watches informative programme on TV especially Fox channel, Discovery, Nat Geo & 

view good English Films. 

3. If travelling to holiday destinations please encourage the child to maintain a travel journal. 

4. Please provide homemade food to your child. 

5. Tagging on all the clothes has to be done at home, which has been provided to you. 

6. Please ensure to have a thorough medical check up of your child during the vacation before 

joining the school. 

7. The child should report back to school with a proper haircut  

8. All communication has to be made through the official email id of the school. 

9. Kindly pay the second quarter fee on arrival. 

Kindly Note:- The boarders have to report on 1st July,2019 between 8 am to 10 am in the 

morning. 

Warm regards 

 

Mr. Amitesh Ghidiyal       Mrs. Poonam Kochitty 

     Administrator   Principal 


